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The ASEPA board met today, 24 February 2023 with input from ASEPA 

president, Matthew Johnson and the company directors.  

The following items were discussed: 

• Acknowledgement of Country   

• President’s Report – highlighting ASEPA’s work and advocacy  

• Business managers update and financial reports  

• Governance and operational matters  

• Deed of Variation between Department of Education, Skills and 

Employment and ASEPA 

• Stakeholder engagement and research opportunities  

• Term 2 face-to-face board meeting in Melbourne 

• ASEPA National conference, hosted by QASEL: Together Towards 

Tomorrow, 23-25 August, Brisbane Hilton Hotel (and streamed online)  

The next ASEPA board meeting will be held on 12-13 May 2023, face-to-face in 

Melbourne, Victoria.  

 

Regards 

 

Cameron Peverett 

Chair, ASEPA 

24/02/2023 
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